
From: donna115 donna115  

Sent: Saturday, April 19, 2025 10:43 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 

Subject: Register my vote against the Snively Wetland Condo Expansion 

 

This developer has once again asked for a change and wants to change his plans and 

make this development into a 10 storey building.  The limit in Oak Ridges is supposed 

to be 4 stories. 

This is not in keeping with the Oak Ridges Moraine in its height, density and the 

proximity to the Snively wetland as well as potential flooding risks for older homes.   

There is no transit in this area which means more cars and more pollution and more 

traffic in that sensitive area. 

Please as council, block this request. 

Donna Harrison 

24 Wellspring Avenue 

Richmond Hill 

 


